
Banque pour le Commerce Exterieur Lao Public mobilized 

fund from the staff 
To help the victims from the floods in Sanamxai district, Attapeu 

province 

On Friday 10th of August, 2018 at the Government Office of Attapeu Province, 

Banque pour le Commerce Exterieur Lao Public (BCEL) held the fund handover ceremony 

to give the mobilized fund for helping flooding victims in the amount of 103.375.705 LAK. 

The fund was given by Mr. Phetpuvanh HEUANGPANYA, Chief of BCEL Attapeu Branch, 

as a representative from BCEL along with the representatives from the three Public Units 

and was received by Mr. Leth XAYYAPHONE, Provincial Party Secretary, and Governor of 

Attapeu. The handover fund is the amount that is donated by all BCEL staff of 15 Divisions 

and 20 Branches. 

The given fund is not included the fund received from One Heart Project for helping 

flooding victims in Attapeu province. The fund will be transferred to the account of National 

Treasury for helping and improving the living conditions of flooding victims under the 

Management Restoration Committee as well as solving the damages from the floods in 

Sanamxai district, Attapeu province. 
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